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DEPARTMENT OF STATE

American Consular Service

Montreal,Canada,October 1,1931.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G.,K.C.B.,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,

McGill University,
Montreal,Canada.

Dear General Currie:
Permit me to acknowledge the receipt 

of your letter of August 80,1931, which was not 
presented until yesterday by Miss May Reid, an 
applicant for an immigration visa to provide for 
her readmission to the United States.

As the result of new and favorable 
evidence as to her resources which Miss Reid was 
able to submit during her call yesterday, I am 
much pleased to advise that a visa has been granted 
her and it is understood that she proceeded to take 
up her former work in Brooklyn,N.Ï.,by last 
night's train.

Sincere \rs,

K fkC I
Wesley/Frost, 

American Consul General.


